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Griffin, David

From: Candace Robertson <crobertson@bigcanoepoa.org>
Sent: Wednesday, May 26, 2021 9:14 AM
To: Griffin, David
Subject: Big Canoe Community's Lake Petit Dam

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Mr Griffin: 
 
The Board of Directors of the Big Canoe Property Association is concerned with the timing of the 
correspondence sent by Georgia Safe Dams on Thursday, May 20, 2021 to David Hopkins and the 
communications of a report from the February 2021 inspection. 
  
With an Open Records Request, we understand the Recipient must receive any updated available report 
within three business days.  However, it appears this awaited report was sent to Big Canoe's contact, Jason 
Brownell and Geosyntec’s, Wes MacDonald, on behalf of Big Canoe's Property Owner Association, on the 
same day the report was sent to Hopkins. 
  
The Board understands you and Wes MacDonald spoke several times on Friday, May 21 regarding 
the quarterly inspection reports and master plan Geosyntec had developed and furnished GSD earlier this year 
regarding our Lake Petit Dam. 
  
I understand your schedule must be full as you assume responsibility for the Georgia Safe Dams program.  The 
Board is entrusted to provide its best judgement in assessing information from all sources and relaying 
accordingly to our property owners. I would appreciate your time in the next few days to discuss. 
  
Candace Robertson 
President, Big Canoe Property Owners Association 
770-714-7138 
 
 


